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     Heads, Hearts & Hands for Christ in Service & Celebration 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL         
MEETING, THIS SUNDAY, APRIL 27 

All active members are encouraged to 
join the annual congregational meeting 
immediately following worship this  
Sunday ,April 27. This brief time together 
is a wonderful opportunity to bring  
prayer and attention to ministry taking 
place, to present business, and to our 
common calling. May the Spirit lead us in 
faith in this newest chapter of loving God 
and   neighbor! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEE YOU FOR CINNAMON ROLLS   
AND  SUNDAY SCHOOL 

SUNDAY APRIL 27, 9AM-10AM 
Enjoy homemade cinnamon rolls, and  

wonderful Sunday school classes for kids, 
youth, and adults! 

BAKE SALE THIS SUNDAY FOLLOWING 

WORSHIP 

All proceeds go to benefit the upcoming 
June church camp for the youth at Camp 
PYOCA.         

Thank you for your continued generous  
support! 

We know someone who is, and it ‘s for a 

great purpose!  Diane Vancleave will be 

hosting a yard sale May 10 . All proceeds 

from Diane’s personal items will be donat-

ed to the Youth camp fund. If you’re inter-

ested in bringing something to sell, let Di-

ane know, and bring it over to her at  2208 

S.E. Browning Road, Evansville, 47725.  Pro-

ceeds from your items will be yours to keep 

or do with as you please.  Thank you! 

WHO’S  FOR A YARD SALE?! 



Thank you for the truly incredible     
generosity that you share.  We have 
had a wonderful response to the  
Capital Campaign so far! If you would 
like to support this incredible          
campaign, we ask that all pledge cards 
be turned in by April 30. 
Thank you, EPC! 
 
By God’s grace and Spirit, Eastminster 
keeps Looking Up! 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 

Join us from 5:30 - 7:30 on Mon day, 

June 23 through Wednesday, June 5, 

for a Rain Forest Expedition!  Come 

with us through the rain forest, as 

we discover games, music, crafts, 

stories, food and A FREE T-SHIRT!  

We’ll have fun learning and growing 

in the way of Jesus. 

Sign up sheets are available now in 

the Narthex and Gallery! Invite your 

friends and get ready for fun! 

SIGN UP TIME AND SHARE IN PRAYER FOR THIS SUMMER’S MISSION TRIP  

We are excited to return to the  foothills of 
the Appalachian Mountains of Eastern      
Kentucky in late July,  where we will be    
staying at beloved Camp Burnamwood.   
Mission work, great fellowship at camp, and 
fun outings in the area are all in the plans. 

All interested youth and adults are invited to 
reach out to Trey Fulkerson or Ryan Bradney.  
More information will be coming soon! 



 Please pray for the following        
individuals:  
Ann Meyers, Dave & Barbara      
Moran, Beth Bailey, Randy   
Mattingly, Peggy Pennington, Kim 
Hale, Linda Coleman, Maria Keller, 
James Foster, Betty Sue & Pamela 
Jean, Jane Williams, Fred Austin, 
Dee J., Jonnie Pegues & her daugh-
ter, the Doerter family, the brother 
of Marian LaChance, and Riley    
Willis. 
If you have prayer requests or wish 
to have your name  removed from 
the list, please call the church office 
at 812-476-3355. 

LOVE IN ACTION 

We give thanks for the quilters and for 

their continued ministry of compassion! 

You may have seen the wonderful      

bunnies for kids here at church made by 

the quilters. Now, they’ve made bunnies 

for an area Ronald McDonald house! 

Here’s a peek at the bunnies at the    

Gateway location. Special thanks to Alice 

Hoover for coordinating the bunny      

deliveries and to Nancy Sanderson for 

the idea and pattern. The love of God 

moves into action! 
 

 

GREETING AND VALET SERVICE AVAILABLE 

AT THE GALLERY ENTRANCE 

We are thankful for all the ways you help 

further the welcoming that Christ makes 

possible!  

We are delighted that we now have two 

additional greeters in the gallery to      

welcome those who drive up and need 

valet service. 

“Welcome one another, just as Christ has 

welcomed you, for the glory of God.” 

(Romans 15:7) 



Eastminster Staff 
Ryan Bradney - Pastor 
Mike Cantrell - Sexton 

Donna Cooke -  Parish Nurse 
Trey Fulkerson - Youth/Pastoral Assist. 

Alanna Keenan - Director of Music 
Addison Kuhs - Nursery Worker 

Marian LaChance - Housekeeper 
Ryan Luttrull - Organist 

Laurie Spencer - Office Manager 

Church Communication Lines 
 

Phone#: 476-3355/Fax: 476-8755 
 

Web: eastminsterchurch.com  
  

Email: epc5501@gmail.com 
 

Videographer: Jack Garcia 
 

Social Media Admin: Tony McClees 
tmcclees@illinois.edu 

 

Sound Engineer: Greg Nauert 
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